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October 25, 2016 

 
 
 

The Honorable, The Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Members of the Common Council: 
 
Attached is a resolution requesting funds from the Contingent Fund to the Remission of 
Taxes Fund and authorizing payment from the Remissions of Taxes Fund for property tax 
refunds for 70.43 Corrections, cancelled real estate taxes, and manufacturing refunds on 
the 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, and 2015 tax rolls, plus interest applicable to date of 
repayment, if appropriate. 
 
Reductions have been made in the assessment of this property by Chief Assessor 
under authority of Section 70.43, Wisconsin Statutes; in certain real property 
assessments by the Board of Review; and manufacturing property assessments 
based on settlements between the Wisconsin Department of Revenue and certain 
manufacturing taxpayers.  It is now necessary to accomplish the reduction of taxes 
by means of the attached resolution. 
 
Your favorable approval of the attached resolution is respectfully requested. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Steve Miner 
Assessment Commissioner 
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